From: Richard Oram (OCC) 
Sent: 07 June 2016 13:09
To: Planning
Subject: consultation responses

16/00268/LB - Barn Close Burdrop
16/00609/OUT - Barns Crockwell Farm Manor Road Great Bourton
16/00847/F - Berry Cottage Main Street Wroxton Banbury
16/00848/LB - Berry Cottage Main Street Wroxton
16/00879/F - Chapel Cottage Main Street North Newington

Dear Sir or Madam

The above proposals would not appear to have an invasive impact upon any known archaeological sites or features. As such there are no archaeological constraints to these schemes.

Regards
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Richard Oram
Planning Archaeologist 

Historic Environment Team
Planning Regulation
Speedwell House, Speedwell Street
Oxford. OX1 1NE 

